
Dear Honorable Supervisors- 

 

We are writing today to state our support for the recommendations made by the memo from 

MCA in regards to item 5e - Master Fee Schedule. Cannabis businesses should have parity with 

other businesses in the county, and should not be arbitrarily charged higher fees. If there is for 

some reason that cannabis requires more county time to process than other similar permits then 

we would request to see justification for these higher fees. Thank you for your consideration and 

we hope to see cannabis businesses be treated equally in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brandon Wheeler 

 


